
Kildonan United Church Announcements
 January 22,  2012 

UPCOMING EVENTS/MEETINGS AT CHURCH 
Sunday Worship: 10:30 a.m.  

TODAY:  Following Worship – Luncheon & Speaker
Tue.  January 24 – Finance Meeting – 7:00 p.m. 
Tue. January 24 – Stewardship Meeting – 7:00 p.m.
Tue. January 24 – UCW Meeting – 1:00 p.m. 
Wed. January 25, NOON BIBLE STUDY  

         

WEEKLY 12 STEP MEETINGS IN OUR 
CHURCH

Mon.      N.A.       8:00 p.m.       Upper Hall  
Tue.  Al-Anon      7:30 p.m.       Upper Hall  
Thu.      N.A.      8:00 p.m.   Upper Hall
 Friday        NA       8:00 pm         Lounge
 Friday        NA       9:00 pm               Upper Hall    
 Saturday    NA 10:00 am   Upper Hall

SCRIPTURE READINGS –January 29 th  
Deuteronomy 18:15-20; Psalm 111 (VU p.833) 

1 Corinthians 8:1-13 and Mark 1:21:28     

    

 
This week churches in Winnipeg Presbytery are praying for
the Noth End Stella CM.  In  the Ecumenical Prayer Cycle, 
we pray for the countries of Cyprus, Greece and Turkey.   

  

ANNOUNCEMENT PERSON 
for January is  Carol Billan  

ONGOING STEWARDSHIP FUNDRAISERS 

Red River Co-Op Gas stations: please quote our 
#196581
Pollock’sHardware  :   please quote our church’s phone 
number 334-7022
Avon: please contact Lynn Kammerlock at
694-8002 to receive a catalogue or place an order.
Canadian Tire Money:  place the colourful bills in the 
jar located in the Narthex.  They will be used for 
purchasing supplies for the office and for maintenance 

             
                

 to everyone who supported our Christmas Cake 
Fundraiser.  Our profit  was $913.00.   
 

The beautiful harp music by     Erica Schultz at 
the late Christmas Eve service was made 

possible by a gift donation from Gwen Hobbs’ 
     Estate

WHITE GIFT SUNDAY 
75 Toques, 49 pairs of mitts 

& 7 scarves were donated.  These items have 
been delivered.   

OUTREACH COMMITTEE 

Further to our continuing series on Interfaith religions, 
we would like to present the following:

STAY:  after the service      T O D A Y  

WHERE:  Upper Hall 

ENJOY:  a hearty lunch

LISTEN:  to a most interesting aboriginal speaker, 
Louis Ogemah, presenting a discussion on aboriginal
Religion. 

COME:  Enjoy a most interesting/informative early 
afternoon! 

Future speaker is being planned for February 19th    

UCW Soup Luncheon 
Sunday January 29, 2012 

The men are making the soup!
Join us for delicious soup and dessert after 

service in the upper hall.  The proceeds of $5.00 
per person plus a donation are for the youth 

going to Nicaragua in March.
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ZEEBU 

Are you a Teenager who likes to be with other 
Teens?  Do you have a Teenager in your 
household that you really like?  Here’s news to 
share.  
United  Church Youth Retreat:  ZEEBU 2012 is 
happening in February.    

“Born this Way .- Celebrating Who God Has 
Created Us to Be’

Sat. Feb 18-Mon. Feb 20th at Fort Garry United 
Church 

Check the Bulletin Board for more info on the 
colourful brochure, and register soon! 

NTRODUCING YOUR JOINT SEARCH 
COMMITTEE 

 
Diane Cameron 291-3608
Peggy Leuschen 632-7648 
Carol Billan 889-2111
Bill Crowe 475-5237
Dave Melanson 582-8010 
Jack Armstrong 338-5907
Doreen Moroz 694-8077

Thank you to all of these people for volunteering to 
work on this ever so important committee.  

Keeping in Touch
If you know of someone who is ill, shut-in or grieving, 

please let us know. 
Maybe they just want to know we remember them.  

Maybe they want the minister to visit.  Maybe we need 
to know who is in need.

We can send them a card of remembrance or maybe 
a phone call, or stop in to say hello.

Call Carol Sulyma at 632-6454 or email 
csulyma@mymts.net. and / or Bill at the church 

334 7022, or kucmin@mts.net  

HAVE YOU MOVED?
If you have moved, or changed your email 

address, please let the office know.
Telephone:  334-7022 

OR 
Email kucadmin@mts.net 

ANNOUNCEMENT PERSON 
FOR FEBRUARY 

Leanne Hanuschuk 

OBSERVER SUBSCRIPTION 
It’s  that time of year to order/renew your annual 
subscription to the observer.  Please complete 
this form and hand it in with your offering, or give 
it to Marg Sikorski.  New subscriptions are always 
welcome.  If you’d like a peek at what the 
Observer offers in the way of news and articles, 
there are several copies available in the Narthex. 

NAME:        ____________________________

ADDRESS:  ____________________________

COST IS $20.00 
Please make cheques payable to Kildonan United
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